City of Dallas Stormwater Management is no longer accepting hand-delivered official notices
or notices emailed to individual employee email addresses.

All TCEQ Industrial Multi-Sector General Permit (MSGP) notices MUST BE submitted by email to
the address below.
Email your Notice of Intent (NOI), Notice of Change (NOC), or Notice of Termination (NOT) to:

SWMsubmittals@dallascityhall.com

If you have questions about how to submit your MSGP notices,
please call 214-948-4022

Thank You,
City of Dallas — Office of Environmental Quality and Sustainability — Stormwater Management






